Newsletter - October 2019



A big thank you to everyone who completed and returned the Parish Survey. We've had a very good response and the data gathered will be very useful in the next stage of the Neighbourhood Plan development. Analysis of the survey data is being carried out by Action in Rural Sussex our appointed technical consultants for the project.

During the summer we have also been busy building the evidence base on the key topics of housing and economic development; natural environment and community infrastructure and services.

Thanks are due to our volunteers who have been working on the habitat survey, desktop and public research and survey distribution. There is still a lot of work to be done by our team as we collect and analyse all the information that we need to start drafting the policy and vison statements.

The outcome of all this recent work will be a State of the Parish report with draft policy and vision statements. These will be made available via our website and will also feature in the two public exhibitions to held at the end of November and early December. We will then be seeking feedback from all residents on the draft proposals as we move on to creating the final Neighbourhood Plan.

Confirmed dates for the public exhibition will be publicised in October.

The Neighbourhood Plan is the only way we can influence the future development of our Parish over the coming years, so please help us to help all of you by actively getting involved and talking with friends and neighbours and completing the Parish Survey.